تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج العمانية





الامتحان النهائي الرسمي الدور الأول الفترة الصباحية في محافظة الامتحان النهائي الرسمي الطاهرة

موقع المناهج ← المناهج العمانية ← الصف الثامن ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثاني ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 06:11:21 2024-06-05

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الثامن









اضغط هنا للحصول على جميع روابط "الصف الثامن"

روابط مواد الصف الثامن على تلغرام

<u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الثامن والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثاني						
اختبار قصیر 2 test class	1					
اختبار قصير ثاني 2 test class نموذج ثاني	2					
اختبار قصير ثاني 2 test class	3					
اختبار قصير ثاني 2 test نموذج ثالث	4					
اختبار قصير ثاني 2 test نموذج ثاني	5					

LISTENING 1 (Items 1-5)

(5 marks)

You are going to hear five short texts about The Sea. Match the pictures with the texts. For each text, shade in the bubble O under the correct option.

A.



B.



C.



D.







Pictures

Г	Pictures						
Text	A	В	С	D	E	F	
1.	0	0	0	0	0	0	
2.	0	0	0	0	0	0	
3.	0	0	0	0	0	0	
4.	0	0	0	0	0	0	
5.	0	0	0	0	0	0	

LISTENING 2 (Items 6-10)

(5 marks)

You are going to hear a text about <u>Food Celebration</u> around the world. For each item, shade in the bubble onext to the correct option.

- 6. The Pancake Competition is celebrated in _______.
 - O India

O Korea

- Russia
- 7. People are given a national holiday for The ______ Festival.
 - Chocolate

Pancake

- O Rice cake
- 8. Indians eat _____ during the fast-eating competition.
 - o mangoes
- o cake

- o rice
- 9. People in Britain celebrate The Chocolate Festival in ______.
 - O April

- O December
- February
- 10. The Rice Cake Competition lasts for one ______.
 - O day

o month

O week

LISTENING

10

VOCABULARY (Items 1-5)

(2½ marks)

For each item, shade in the bubble O under the correct option.

(There are three extra words in the box.)

Ti	ansportatio	n is impor	rtant for co	nnecting	people a	nd places	(1)	by
ca	ar, bus, tra	in, or (2)		. Tra	nsportatio	n allows	us to exp	lore new
	aces, visit						Ifferent c	
	ansportatio							
10	ng vacation	across t	ne country	. They	are used	ror conne	cting peop	pie mom
-11	cc .	4.7		. 1.44				+ +b - (5)
di	fferent cour	tries and	cultures ar	nd enablir	ng them to	find out	more abou	it the (5)
di	fferent cour	tries and	cultures ar	nd enablir	ng them to	find out	more abou	it the (5)
di	fferent cour	tries and	cultures ar	nd enablir	g them to	find out	more abou	it the (5)
di	•			world	family	skate	plane	trip
di	•							

GRAMMAR (Items 6-10)

(21/2 marks)

Complete each sentence with ONE word only.

6. ____ do you live? I live in Oman.

7. She has _____ studying English for 3 years.

8. She hasn't done her school project_____.

9. They _____ going to visit their grandmother on Friday.

10. _____ I had 1 million Rial, I would buy a plane.

GRAMMAR/VOCABULARY (Items 11-20)

(5 marks)

For each item, shade in the bubble O next to the correct option.

				C.			s a population		
							ent parts of Sp		
							many histo		
							mal language. N re large green		
							with		
100000							ery popular foot		
_						-		_	
11.	0	is	0	are	(0	were	0	by
12.	0	houses	0	people	(0	mountains	0	towns
13.	0	lived	0	lives		0	live	0	living
14.	0	caravans	0	beaches	(0	rooms	0	deserts
15.	0	and	0	but		0	yet	0	cause
16.	0	а	0	at		0	in	0	of
17.	0	cover	0	traffic		0	place	0	capital
18.	0	There	0	This		0	That	0	Then
19.	0	parks	0	time		0	cultures	0	colours
20.	0	with	0	on		0	for	0	in
							GRM/VCB		
						SCORE 1)

GRAMMAR (Items 6–10) Complete each sentence with ONE word only. 6. It's been raining ______ three days. 7. There aren't _____ tomatoes in the kitchen. 8. She is ______ beautiful as the moon. 9. I haven't visited Spain _____. 10. We _____ going to fly to Paris next Sunday.

(21/2

READING 2 (Items 5-10)

(6 marks)

Read the text. Then complete the task.

Dear Salim,

I'm writing to tell you that I returned from Masira Island. This island is a fantastic place to relax and meet a lot of interesting people. The island is filled with beautiful beaches and exciting water sports. It has a population of about 12,000 people. It was only recently opened for tourism. I stayed in a five-star hotel which was wonderful and huge.

It had 150 rooms, a restaurant, and a big swimming pool. Swimming in the pool was magic because of the clear water. I liked it very much. The restaurant had delicious food and offered special vegetarian meals for those who don't eat meat.

During my holiday, I met several people. I met a famous diver who talked about adventures under the sea, so I was excited. I also met a young Spanish cyclist who did an interesting presentation at the hotel about Staying Safe. I learned a lot from this presentation like wearing helmets to protect our heads and wearing bright colours while riding the bike. I had a wonderful time on the island, but I felt disappointed when I had to leave. Hopefully, I will go back next summer.

See you soon,

Ali

(4 marks)

READING 1 (Items 1-4) Match the four texts on the left with the texts in the box. There are **two extra** texts in the box.)

- 1. I went to the zoo during the summer holiday. It was fun.
- 2. During the evening, I enjoy eating ice cream while watching TV With my family.
- 3. I went to a restaurant where the food was horrible. _
- 4. My brother likes travelling to new cities every year to see the world with his wife and children.

- A. My mom says that eating too much sugar is bad for my teeth and health.
- He asked me to search the internet В. for the best places to visit.
- C. I learned how to swim on my back and dug a hole in the sand.
- The bread was burnt, and the chips weren't crispy.
- It was my first time seeing a giraffe and an elephant. It was amazing.
- Eating healthy food and doing some F. exercise is an example of a healthy lifestyle.

READING 2 (continued)

For each question, write a short answer (not more than FOUR WORDS).

- 5. Where did Ali go?
- 6. How many rooms were there in the hotel?
- 7. Why did Ali like swimming?
- 8. What did the famous diver talk about?
- 9. Who gave a presentation about staying safe?
- 10. What did Ali learn from the presentation?

READING SCORE

10

Listening Script for grade Eight, semester Two, First Session 2023-2024

Listening 1

- 1. It was the first time to fly by hot air balloon. I was afraid of falling on the water, but then I felt excited.
- 2. I am from Thailand. I go to school by tuk-tuk. You can see Tuk Tuk everywhere in Thailand.
- 3. When I visited Cairo, I used the subway which is a sort of an underground railway.
- 4. I often spend my holiday with my friend. He has a small canoe. We use paddles to move the boat in the sea.
- 5- We went everywhere on double-decker bus on our last visit to London. Double-decker passengers can have a better view of the city.

Listening 2:

Dolphins are smart sea animals. They are good swimmers. Dolphins can stay for 15 minutes underwater. They have a blowhole on their head to breathe with. They eat animals like fish, seals and turtles. Dolphins live mostly in oceans and some rivers near the coast. They like riding the waves. They live in groups called "pods". They work together to find food, protect each other and play. Currently there are 42 dolphin species. The smallest dolphin is 1.2 metres long and weighs 40 kg. The largest dolphin is about 9.5 long metres and weighs 10 tons. The largest dolphin is called Orca. Dolphins are easy to train because they are very smart. They understand humans and they react towards sign language: for example if a man would like a dolphin to jump, he would move his hand upwards, immediately he can see the dolphin jumps. Unfortunately, dolphins are at risk because oceans are being polluted.